## IMPERIAL COLLEGE OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMICAL ENGINEERING PRINCE CONSORT ROAD, SOUTH KENSINGTON, LONDON - - S.W.7 Telephone: KENSINGTON 5111

7th February 1958.

Dear Fisher.

I believe there is going to be a meeting in Cambridge arranged by the Cambridge University Medical Society, and Mr. Cunningham has written to me suggesting that I might like to be present and to speak for a short time. I could say something about the combustion and the products formed. Cunningham also suggested that, as you will be one of the speakers, I might get into touch with you to find out anything further, as to what arrangements would be made and the ground likely to be covered in the discussion.

I presume it is a private affair and not open to the Fress.

With kind regards.

Yours sincerely,

Bir Alfred Egerton, F.R.S.

alped ( Sector

Sir Ronald Fisher, F.R.S., Caius College, Cambridge.